

Assalaamu Alaikum - 'Peace be upon you'

26th September 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

RE: Year 11 GCSE Information Evening Wednesday 4th October 5.00pm-6.30pm

Firstly, I would like to thank you for all your support in ensuring your child had a positive start to Year 11. In order to maximise the potential of our students in their curriculum over the coming weeks and months, we are delighted to offer the opportunity for you and your child to attend the Year 11 Information Evening.

This event will take place on **Wednesday 4th October between 5.00pm-6.30pm** and will consist of guidance aimed at all Year 11 students on how to achieve their full potential in their final GCSE year. We hope it will provide you with an ideal opportunity to meet some of the staff in school who support your child's progress. It will also enable you to find out what the students will need to do to better prepare themselves for the GCSE exams this year. Year 11 students will be offered a range of support; this will be your chance to ask questions about the support available. There will be a presentation in the Hall, after which you will have the opportunity to speak to members of staff and the Senior Leadership Team. Tea, Coffee and biscuits will be available from 4.45pm in the dining hall. We hope you can join us.

Please let us know if you are able to attend using school cloud. https://egcoventry.schoolcloud.co.uk. The school has provided login details in a letter which your daughter should bring home today. Once logged in, please scroll to the bottom of the page to book a place.

Yours sincerely,

Mohammed Rahman Assistant Principal